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October 17, 2016

BY Overnight-mail

Debra Howland Executive Director i tC
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: DE 16-250 Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.

Dear Director Howland,

Enclosed please find for filing in the above-docketed matter, Unitil Energy
Systems, Inc.’s, (d/b/a “Unitil Energy” or “the Company”) responses to the October 6th

Hearing Record Requests. These responses were filed electronically on October 13th

2016.

If you should have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact
me. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

( Sincerely,

Gary Epler
Attorney for Unitil

Enclosures
cc: Suzanne Amidon, Staff Counsel

DonaldKreis, Esq., Office ofthe Consumer Advocate

Gary Epler 6 Liberty Lane West
Chief Regulatory Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
epler@unitil.com
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